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Maintenance on Argentine Dam 
 
Argentine Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be performing maintenance on the Argentine Dam 

on Silver Lake Rd. between Seymour Rd. and Sunset Way on Wednesday, April 24 from 7:30 a.m. 

to 9 a.m. Flaggers will be controlling traffic. Drivers should drive safely near the work zone. If 

you have questions, please contact Antwan Martin, Linden Garage Supervisor, at 810-767-4920 

ext. 323.  

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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